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From: ————

Sent: 01 July 2013 15:26
To: [
Subject: FW: P2013/1423 & P2013/1435

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Froms mttcabtzatyahoo.co. [

Sent: 01 July 2013 14:59
To: Planning
Subject: RE: P2013/1423 & P2013/1435

well, that's what it says on the letter... otherwise, the reference number is 2013/3807/P

Sent from Yahoo! Mail for iPhone

From: Planning <Planning(@camden.gov.
To:

Subj 2 23 32
Sent: Mon, Jul 1, 2013 10:39:22 AM

Dear Mattia,

Thank you for your comment, however, the application reference numbers quoted are incorrect.
Please provide the accurate numbers or addresses for us (o log your comment.

Kind regards,

P The London Borough of Camden has a waste minimisation policy. Please do not print out this
email.

~----Original Message
From: Mattia Cabitza [mai
Sent: 29 June 2013 16:44

To: Planning

Subject: P2013/1423 & P2013/1435

I support the applications P2013/1423 & P2013/1435 for the development of new residential areas. I
do hope, however, that such new housing will also come with improved retail space, new sports
facilities, betler transport connections, as well as leafy communal gardens - for the enjoyment of
ALL residents... and when it comes to putting up new shops, please no more chains! Can we ensure
that our neighbourhoods are unique and support local businesses, instead of handing them over to
another lot of greedy corporations?

04/07/2013
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Thanks for taking my comments into consideration.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact
the sender and delete the material from your compuier.
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